
 

 
 

 
 
A Level Results Day – August 17th 2023 
 
 
 

A Level and BTEC results will be available on Thursday August 17th from 8:30am till 9.30am in the school hall. Please 
bring your UCAS log in details with you in case you need to check your status with your university choices. If there are 
any queries or requests to remark, exams staff will be on hand to support this. Details of fees for remarks or copies of 
scripts will be in the envelope with your results.  
 
GCSE results will be in school on Thursday 24th August from 8:30am-10:00am if you require these. 
 
If you wish for your results to be posted to you, please leave a stamped addressed envelope with the exams office. 
Third parties can only collect results on your behalf if they bring in a signed consent letter and ID. 
 
If you need to contact the school during the lead up to results, of afterwards please use the following emails; 
ashaw@netherstowe.com and examresultsenquiries@netherstowe.com. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Miss H Riley 
 
Head of Sixth Form 
Nether Stowe School 
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